
 

 

 

 

22nd April 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Big Pedal Bike and Scooter Day – Friday 30th April 2021 
 
On Friday 30th April we would like all our pupils to come to school in non-uniform and wear 
sports clothes. We would like everyone to bring their bikes or scooters to school with their 
helmets. We have organised a fun day with Mr Constantinou and myself where each class will 
have bike and scooter sessions during the day and the children will do circuits around the 
whole school. We have done this before and the children really enjoyed the day! 
We also ask that the children bring in £1 on the day and this money will go towards our bike 
and scooter strategy for the school. If anyone ever has any used bikes or scooters that they 
would like to donate to the school, please let Mr Constantinou know. Thank you. 
 
Cricket Fun Day – Monday 10th May 2021 
 
On Monday 10th May we have organised a Cricket fun day with Mr Jim Clarke, the Southgate 
CC Cricket Development Officer. Mr Clarke will be leading sessions for every class from 
Reception to Year 4 throughout the day on the field/ playground with high intensity cricket 
games for all the children. The children should all come to school in their school PE kits. I know 
that some of our pupils play cricket outside of school and if those pupils would like to wear 
their cricket jumpers that would be great too! 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Tofallis 
Head Teacher 


